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Dan White sworn in as Mayor of Auburn 
(KLZA)-- Dan White has been sworn in as the Mayor of Auburn. 

During the Monday night Auburn Council meeting re-elected City  Council
representatives Shawn Clark, Katie Billings and Chris Erickson also took the
oath of office.  

All ran unopposed for the seats.

Dan White is a Nemaha  County Deputy Sheriff and formerly served as the
Auburn  Chief of Police. 

Tom Clark was elected President of the Council for 2018. 

Sherry Hesket will continue to serve as City Clerk but will also take on the duties
of Treasurer.  Angelo Ligouri will continue to serve as the City Attorney. 
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